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December 10, 2018 
 
 
Katie Conrado 
Meeker Sand & Gravel, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1550 
Meeker, CO  81641 
 
RE: Amick Pit, Permit No. M-1979-103, Acreage Reduction Denial, Revision No. AR-1 
 
Dear Mr. Conrado: 
 
On December 10, 2018 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety considered your request 
for a permit acreage reduction. The Division found that reclamation had not been accomplished 
on these areas and denied this request.  The request asked for a release of the entire permit 
area yet 22.7 acres still requires adequate vegetation to be established. 
 
If you need additional information, please contact me at the Division of Reclamation, Mining 
and Safety, Grand Junction Field Office, 101 S. 3rd St., Suite 301, Grand Junction, Colorado 
81501, telephone no. 970.241.2042. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Travis Marshall 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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